
 
 

Las Casas: Dominicans in Ministry with Native Americans 
 

Scholarship Program 
 

(A limited number of scholarships are available per year) 
 

 

Dominicans in ministry with Native / Indigenous People, or preparing for this ministry, may 

apply for a scholarship (up to $500) to be used for: 

 

 

❖ Annual Tekakwitha Conference ~ www.tekconf.org 

 

Ordinarily held third week of July at varied locations. 

Check website for specific dates and conference site. 
 
 

Completed applications are accepted annually and must be received by March 15th.  

Send to: 

 

Marilyn Winter, OP 

Las Casas Scholarship 

411 Mill Rd., Apt. 3C 

Adrian, MI  49221 

 

mwinter@adriandominicans.org 

(Note Las Casas Scholarship in subject box) 

919-349-0853 
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